
 

15th March 2023 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 

Year 10 Parent’s evening 
 

We are pleased to invite you to an opportunity to discuss your child’s progress with their 

teachers. 
 

Following the success of online parent’s evenings during the Covid19 restrictions, we will 

continue with this system for Key Stage 4 Parents’ evenings.  We therefore ask that you make 

online video calls with your child’s teachers. To reduce strain on the IT system, we will hold 

the evening over 2 nights. The subjects will be divided as follows: 
 

Year 10 Online Parents’ Evening: 
 

Tuesday 28th March Thursday 30th March 

Science Maths 

Welsh  English 

Skills Challenge Cymru / Welsh Bacc Art 

Drama Food & Nutrition 

Health & Social Care Hospitality & Catering 

History Geography 

French Computer Science 

Spanish Digital Technology 

Prince’s Trust Biology – Mrs M Brown only 

Music  

Religious Studies  

Graphics  

Business  

Military Prep  

PE – Examination groups only  

Product Design    

Engineering  

Mathematics – Miss E Curson & Mrs 

S Carswell 

 

Textiles  
 

 

Appointments can be made from Friday March 17th 6:00pm and will close on Monday 27th  

 

 

 

 



 

March at 3pm for Tuesday’s appointments, and Wednesday 29th March at 3pm for 

Thursday’s appointments. Should you wish to make any changes after this please contact 

the school office. Appointments will last a maximum of 5 minutes to enable teachers to 

speak with as many of their class as possible. 
 

 

Whilst we realise that 5 minutes may not seem like a long time, should you wish to raise 

anything further following the appointments, you can contact Miss K Mackey, Head of Year 

10, or Miss A Rees, year 10 Engagement Officer, by phoning or emailing the school. 
 

Please visit https://ysgolcwmbrombil.schoolcloud.co.uk to book your appointments. 

(A short guide on how to add appointments is included with this letter.)  
 

Or you can go to: https://bit.ly/onlinePEguide  
 

You will need the following information to make your appointment: 
 

Student’s First Name.   

Student’s Surname. 

Date of Birth.   

A list of their teachers, (your child will know this and you can check 

on ClassCharts as well) 
 

If you are struggling with the process, please e-mail  itsupport@ysgolcwmbrombil.co.uk  

who will be happy to help or add appointments on your behalf. 

 

If you do not have access to the internet, please contact the school 01639 760110 
 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

S Clarke 
 

Mr S Clarke 

Headteacher 

https://bit.ly/onlinePEguide
mailto:itsupport@ysgolcwmbrombil.co.uk

